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I am Fay Ellis, 2785 NW Romancier Drive, Corvallis 97330. I’m writing regarding application number LU-24-027
to expand the Coffin Butte landfill which is already an eyesore, and has a detrimental impact on air, land and water
quality. To consider expanding it is completely irresponsible. I have 3 generations living here in Corvallis and I am
committed to working to assure the future of Corvallis’ clean water, clean air and non-toxic land for my children and
grandchildren. Mitigation efforts to manage the stench from the landfill and possibly the contamination of the water
table are not effective currently, so how can we trust that an expansion will be appropriately managed? Don’t let us
become one of the terrible stories of towns around the country subjected to contaminated water, soil and air quality.
This is preventable now.

Thank you,
Fay Ellis
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